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Senator Claire Moore asked: 
 
The interim report for the comparative evaluation in WA was due in December. Has that been 
given to the Department/Minister? If yes, what are the findings and will it be made public? If 
not, why has there been a delay and when can we expect it?  
 
Answer: 
 
Stantons International provided the draft interim report of the comparative evaluation of the 
two Western Australian (WA) National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) trial site models 
to the co-chairs of the WA Joint Steering Committee on 18 December 2015.  
 
The draft report has been under consideration by the Joint Steering Committee since this 
time. 
 
A final draft of the interim report of the comparative evaluation of the two WA NDIS trial 
site models has not yet been provided to Ministers. 


